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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
DATE ISSUED: 09/06/2024  

 
Please take notice of Park City Municipal Corporation’s (PCMC’s) intent to cancel the RSOQ completed 
for Bonanza Park 5-Acre site.  
 
Cancellation Notice:  
 
After careful consideration, Park City Municipal Corporation (PCMC) has decided to cancel the Request 
for Statement of Qualifications (RSOQ), based on PCMC’s determination that this action is in the best 
interests of the City.  
 
In accordance with Utah Procurement Code 63G-6a-102 (1) and (2), PCMC is committed to maintaining a 
transparent and fair procurement process. During the RSOQ process, public discussions indicated that 
the RSOQ was not intended to limit the ability of additional vendors to submit proposals for the 
subsequent Request for Proposals (RFP) described in the RSOQ. These statements may have led vendors 
to refrain from participating in the RSOQ, believing they would still have the opportunity to submit 
proposals in response to the subsequent RFP, and proceeding with an RFP limited to a closed list of 
RSOQ respondents may undermine the goals of the solicitation.   
 
We appreciate your understanding and continued engagement in PCMC's procurement activities. 
 
 
      
*To submit comments regarding this Notice of cancellation, please email Grant Herdrich at 
Grant.Herdrich@parkcity.org. 
 


